TOWN OF GRIFFITH REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION MEETING OF FEBRUARY 27,2018

Commission President Larry Ballah called the February 27, 2018 meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. at the Griffith Town Hall 111 N. Broad Street, Griffith, Indiana.

Those in Attendance

Larry Ballah Redevelopment Commission President
Richard Miller Redevelopment Commission Vice President
Rick Ryfa Redevelopment Commission Member
Tony Hobson Redevelopment Commission Member
Melissa Robbins Redevelopment Commission Secretary
John Volkmann Town Treasurer

Also in Attendance

Sheri Bradtke McNeil Attorney for the Redevelopment Commission
Steve McDermott Building Commissioner
Michelle Velez Activities Director/ Town Council Assistant

Approval of Minutes Tony Hobson motioned to approve January 2018 minutes Melissa Robbins seconded. All in favor

Treasurer Nothing to report

Tiff Management Umbaugh working on Tiff report.

Golf Courses Rick Ryfa mentioned security cameras will be installed and there

will be fencing put up.

Griffith Park Plaza Rick Ryfa mentioned there may be potential new developers.

New Business 2018 Facade Program, couple applications waiting to be

completed.

Nothing to report.

Meeting closed at 6:36p.m

Rich Miller - Vice President

Bills and Expenditures

Michelle Strauch - Recording Secretary